
February 11, 2020 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
Dear Education Committee Members, 
 
As a father and citizen of Kansas, please consider this letter in support of the Bill HB 
2601. Freedom is of utmost importance to me and HB 2601 will allow medical freedom 
to be preserved. Our elected officials exist to ensure that the people are represented 
appropriately, so I am writing to be sure that the opinions of the people within the state 
are understood. 
 
I am grateful to be living with my family in the great state of Kansas but will be forced to 
relocate if such freedom, like medical freedom, is taken away. I pray that I am not forced 
to make that choice. Please consider passing HB 2601 and preserve our medical 
freedom, for my family and many more, in Kansas. 
 
Jack Belcher 
Leavenworth County, KS 


